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Dear parent / carer  

I am excited to inform you that your child has been selected to attend a Whitby trip on Tuesday 1 
April 2025. 

As part of the curriculum, your child has been studying Dracula. We aim to broaden their horizons 

by allowing activities and trips as part of our balanced curriculum. Whitby is the home of Bram 

Stokers’ Dracula and Whitby Abbey is a perfect trip to consolidate the work we have been doing 

this term. 

Students should attend in full school uniform and should also bring a packed lunch and a suitable 
drink. If your child wishes to buy their lunch in Whitby, please provide your child with money for 
food or gifts. 

We aim to depart from school at approximately 8:45am and students should be back at school for 
4:30pm, traffic depending by the school minibus.  

Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit, your consent will still be required for your child to 
attend by 12:30pm Thursday 27 March 2025. To do this, please log into the portal and search for 
Activities/Trips.  By doing this, you are consenting to your child attending this trip.     
 
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here   

Thank you for your support in making this trip a success! We look forward to a fun and educational 
outing. 

  
Yours faithfully  

 
Mrs B Mears 
ERP Manager 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App

